
Flat Rock “Eagles” ~ Week at a Glance 
 

 

Monday, March 9, 2020 

*3:10 – 4:30 – Girls Who Code 

*3:15 – 4:30 – STEAM Club 

*3:15 – 4:30 – Intramurals ASP – Boys 

*3:25 – 5:00 – Final Track Evaluations 

5:30 – FRMS Cheer Parent Meeting 
 

Tuesday, March 10, 2020 

7B – Mercedes-Benz Stadium Tour 

*3:30 – 4:15 – Art Club 

*3:15 – 5:00 – Extended Day Program 
 

Wednesday, March 11, 2020 

Spring Picture Day 

*3:30 – 4:30pm – Band - Concert Band Rehearsal 

5:30 – PTO Meeting 

6:30 – Sandy Creek Cheer Parent & Student Meeting (rising 9th graders) 
 

Thursday, March 12, 2020 

GMEA District 6 West Orchestra LGPE @ SCHS 

6:00 – 7:00 – RISE Kickoff Ceremony (for select students) 

7:00 – FRMS Pre-LGPE Concert – Café 
 

Friday, March 13, 2020 

6A – University of West GA Trip 

7A – College Tours Trip 

GMEA District 6 West Orchestra LGPE @ SCHS 

CLUB FRIDAY! 

*3:30pm – 5:30pm – Symphonic Band Rehearsal 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

*Parents please keep in mind our 15-minute rule that all students must be picked up within 15 minutes after 

athletic events, after school practices, rehearsals and other activities, or your child may be prohibited from 

participating in future events. The above dates and more can be viewed on our school website at 

http://www.fcboe.org/frms. 

Get Connected and Stay Plugged In with Flat Rock Middle School 

@frmseagles  
 

http://www.fcboe.org/frms


Science Olympiad News 
Congratulations to our students who participated in Science Olympiad Saturday at 
Columbus State.  Sam Brown and Tyler Bird placed in 3rd in Fossils and Laura Ann 

Lawton and Sam Brown placed 4th in Heredity. Way to go team we are proud of your 
dedication and hard work. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attention, 8th grade parents!!  A great way to commemorate your 8th grader's last year in 
middle school is with an ad!  The deadline for yearbook ads for your 8th grader is quickly 
approaching.  Go online at yearbookordercenter.com (Order #16550) to design and 
purchase your child's ad by Sunday March 8th. Yearbooks are on sale online 
at yearbookordercenter.com  The order number is #16550.  The cost is $55.  The 
deadline to order online is Friday, April 3rd.  Any questions or concerns regarding 
yearbooks should be directed to Mrs. Burnett at burnett.dionne@mail.fcboe.org or 
770.969.2830 ext.230 

Our parent liaison Melissa 
Lohr, has been named the 

Georgia Association for Gifted 
Children, Parent of the 

Year!  She was recognized 
and presented a plaque at the 
annual conference in Athens, 

Georgia.  
 

Congratulations Mrs. Lohr! 

 

 

Wednesday, March 11th 

Students will be provided a flyer for 
cash orders. We also have a link 

for online orders. 

https://bpi/FRMS/SpringPicture 

 

Your PTO Needs You! 
 

March PTO activities: 

1.  Duty Free Lunch: March 20th 

Sign Up Here 

 
 

2.  3rd semester Ice Cream A/B Social: March 27th 

Sign Up Here 
 

View all PTO Upcoming Events. If you have an 

interest in or would just like more information about 

our PTO, please reach out to Shae Brown, PTO 

President at sybrown7@gmail.com. 

 

In honor of National 

School Social Workers 

Week, we would like to 

thank Ms. Paulk for all 

she does. We appreciate 

your dedication to help 

our Flat Rock families. 

http://yearbookordercenter.com/
http://yearbookordercenter.com/
mailto:burnett.dionne@mail.fcboe.org
https://bpiphotographytifton.onlinephotocart.com/prepay/26076112
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0a4fa5ab23a0fe3-duty17
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0a4fa5ab23a0fe3-third2
https://www.fcboe.org/cms/lib/GA01900971/Centricity/Domain/957/_PTO_VolunteerDates_20192020.pdf
mailto:sybrown7@gmail.com


Leadership Word of the month for March 
~Self-Discipline~ 

Having a strong sense of self-control in order to reach a desired goal or to rise to your 
commitments or principles. 

 
Leadership Trait of the Week 

March 2nd – March 6th  

“Character” 

Juliann Harris 

 “Student of the Week”
 

 

Character - understanding, caring about, and acting upon becoming positive and a role model. 
 

Juliann has an amazing heart. She is kind and hardworking. She always 
has a smile on her face and cares about her classmates and teachers. 

She consistently models exemplary behavior during group tasks as well 
as when she presents information to others.  Juliann is always willing to 
help other students in their work, whether it is to answer questions or to 
provide guidance through examples. Juliann exemplifies what it means 

to have great character.  
 

 

 

The Community for Creativity at Flat Rock Middle School includes one 
designated STEAM cohort on each grade-level.  The STEAM cohort 
application window for the 2020-21 school year is now open.  Students 
who are currently assigned to a 6th or 7th grade STEAM cohort do not 
need to reapply, as they will automatically be reconsidered for 
continuation in the program. Any rising 6th, 7th, or 8th grader who 
wishes to apply should click here or visit the following link for more 

information: FRMS.Steam2020   

SANDY CREEK CHEERLEADING for Rising 9th Graders 

Whitewater Middle School’s  
Chess Club is looking to hold 
a summer chess camp for  
rising 3rd-9th graders.  If your child  
might possibly be interested in attending, 
please complete this interest survey:  

https://forms.summerchessclub 

If you are a parent of a FRMS 
rising 8th grader and are 

interested in or would like more 
information on the REACH 

Georgia Scholarship, please 
contact Mrs. Dionne Burnett. 

(770) 969-2830 ext. 230 
Burnett.dionne@mail.fcboe.org 

  

Tryouts 
Competition Cheer 

March 23rd-26th 
 

Sideline Cheer 
March 30th - April 2nd 

 

Interest Meeting for Parents 
and Students 

 
March 11th, 2020 

6:30 PM 
SCHS Media Center 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MqA1UkkEfs4S9oVjRUKf7LtBPthCHxU5M_VV9MhD-sw/edit?usp=sharing
https://tinyurl.com/frmssteam2020
https://forms.gle/jhgXM9HN5yk5ijpU8
mailto:Burnett.dionne@mail.fcboe.org


FRMS Orchard Birth….Day! 
 

Flat Rock Middle School, Sandy Creek High School, and Hopewell United Methodist Church hosted 
a “Birth-day” party for a new fruit orchard that was planted behind Flat Rock last Friday, Feb. 28. 
We planted a variety of 13 fruit trees.  We would like to thank our students, families, community, 

sponsors, faculty and staff for joining us and making this a successful event. 

“The orchard birthday party was more than trees. It was standing in the gap to reimagine learning, 
school, and self-directed initiatives to bring generations together, to instill grit and resilience, and to 
grow leaders and learners through service. Students have a stake in the game. They have something 
to give and something to get. They are change makers becoming future ready for the next right 
choice. Thanks to all that attended and participated in the event including students from Sandy 
Creek related to orchestra, culinary arts, broadcasting, theater, graphic arts, and science.”– Mr. Eller 
 


